
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
November 2023 
 
Dear Northeast Region Members: 
 
Fall has arrived!  This is my favorite time of year and I have been enjoying the 
cooler weather and taking some time out each day enjoying the outdoors.  It’s 
hard to believe the holidays are just around the corner.   
 
Many clubs have already nominated and voted for their 2024 Board of Directors.  
Thank you to all those who have stepped up to serve your clubs.  I hope you 
have encouraged a new member to join your Board or Committees.  Remember 
the positions do not take up a lot of time and you can learn so much about 
ADDC.  We need all members to step up and volunteer.  Don’t be afraid to reach 
out to your Board members if you have questions!  Remember, we were all new 
members at one point and didn’t know how everything worked.   
 
If you have a little extra time (believe me, I know sometimes it can be hard to 
find) please consider volunteering as an ADDC Committee Region Rep.  The 
Association needs input and help from all members to continue moving forward.  
If you have ideas, helping out on a committee is a great way to share them.  2024 
Northeast Region Director, Shelly Hildebrant, will be reaching out soon looking 
for volunteers. 
 
If you have any questions about the committees, etc. visit the ADDC website.  
There is a lot of information available that will give you some guidance on what 
the committees; helpful hints, club pointers, leadership resources, and much 
more.  The Leadership and Technology committee work hard to ensure we have 
resources available so please take a look and take advantage of the information 
out there. 
 
2024 Membership Renewal forms should be coming out soon.  Please get them to 
your members as soon as they do and encourage them to send their dues in at 
their earliest convenience.  Let your members know they can log on to the ADDC 
website to update any necessary information. 
 
I hope everyone has a Happy Thanksgiving and enjoys some time with your 
families.   
 
Until next month, 
 

Kelli Hiltbrand 

Board of Directors 
 
 

PRESIDENT  
Barbara Pappas 
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Wendy Sparks 

Carl E Gungoll Exploration 
 
 
SECRETARY 
Jamie Sabata 

Gardner Cryogenics 
 
 

TREASURER 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance 
Service, Inc. 
 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Philana Thompson 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 

PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Judi Adams 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Val Williams 
 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Kelli Hiltbrand 
Sutton Pump & Supply, 
Inc. 
 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Susan Miller 

 
 
WEST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Esther Greyeyes 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
 
 

 

Kelli Hiltbrand 
2023 Northeast Region Director 

2892 State Route 39 NE  New Philadelphia, OH  44663 
330-364-5811 

NortheastRD2023@gmail.com 
 
 


